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 Important Information 

• zippslip.com: Please fill out form by 8:00 AM daily. 

• KCenterCOVID@lynbrookschools.org (If you are experienc-
ing any COVID symptoms please e-mail the KC COVID re-
porting e-mail. Please call Mrs. Artusa at 516-887-8077. 

• If your child  received a COVID test, we will  need the origi-
nal medical documentation.  Please do not e-mail a picture of 
the COVID test results.  Documentation is to be submitted 
prior to returning to school. 

• Please follow all recommended safety protocols outside of 
the school day and be mindful of potential consequences 
when attending social gatherings.  We are all in this togeth-
er.   

REMOTE LEARNING INFORMATION CAN BE FOUND 
HERE, Click on Mrs. Postman! 

 

 

 

 

 

• Parent Teacher Conference Dates: Dec 3rd & 7th, 11:20 
AM dismissal on both days.  Report Cards will be mailed 
home for all Green (Remote) students.  All Gold (In Per-
son) students will bring home their Report Cards on 
Wednesday, December 2nd. 

• Weather is changing, please have your child wear a warm 
jacket to school.  We will go outside for recess, weather 
permitting.   

• John Theissen Toy Drive, December 14th-21st , flyer will 
be sent home shortly.  

 

Parent’s Club Info: 

HAPPY SHOPPING! 

The KC Parents Club online 
store on MemberHub has a new feature 
called Givebacks! You get to save on eGift 
cards and access deals to shops, and the Par-
ents Club automatically gets up to 20% back! 
Simply visit: 

http://tiny.cc/shopkc 

And click on the Give backs link to shop, save 
and support.   

We will be adding new Givebacks about every 
week from brands you know and love, plus 
some new   finds to discover.  We are hoping 
to invite local businesses and restaurants 
soon.                                                                                                                                           

 

 

Arrival Time Has Changed 

Our Elementary schools have transi-
tioned into the new school year with 
refined arrival procedures. In an 
effort to increase instructional time 
for in-person learning during the ele-
mentary school day, the reopening 
task force has made the recommen-
dation to shorten the morning drop-
off window. Therefore, student ar-
rival will be shortened to 15 minutes 
each morning. All students are ex-
pected to arrive between 8:30 am 
and 8:45 am, unless attending sched-
uled early morning extra help. The 
change in arrival times will begin on 
Monday, November 30th. 
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